To whom it may concern,

After hearing the news that our beloved wetlands will be turning into a crematorium, I
write to you with my OBJECTION to your local plan.

You may not have the time to read this, but if you do, you will see how protective we are,
as a community, towards our green space, especially given today’s global warming and all
the many things we have to change in return, this just seems so unjust.

We understand that sadly, there are limited spaces for the growing deceased, however the
Wetlands, is a much loved sanctuary for many of us local to the area.

From runners, to pets, to ducks, to cyclists, the the young and to the elderly, this space is
beautiful and peaceful and an escape for us all.

I, along with many others within the area, truly hope you re think your proposal.

Kind regards,



